
 

 

 

 

From: Paul Vavra   
Sent: Saturday, January 25, 2025 6:04 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Paul Vavra comments re: HP24-001 
 
 
My comments are in the attached .pdf file. 
 
thank you! 
 
Paul Vavra 
 
Paul Vavra 

 (1.8 mile from project) 
Brookings SD 57006 

 
 

 




